
DO YOU TAKE NANDROLONE 
(“DECA-DURABOLIN”)?

Nandrolone is an important treatment for men with AIDS-related wasting and weight loss 
due to chronic illness, as well as an FDA-approved treatment for anemia. 

In March 2007, Watson, the company that makes nandrolone, decided to stop 
producing the drug, leaving patients and doctors suddenly without this treatment. 
Alternatives to the drug are less effective, have many more side effects, and are more 
expensive. 

AIDS activists from around the U.S. are working on a plan to pressure Watson to change 
their decision. Spread the word. Call the company and your congresspeople. 

For more information on how you can help, check out 
http://watsonboycott.blogspot.com/

WATSON PHARMACEUTICALS
IS STOPPING PRODUCTION of 

THIS DRUG in the USA. Supplies 
will soon run out at pharmacies. It 

cannot be imported for personal 
use because it’s an anabolic 

steroid. There are no good 
medical alternatives. 

If you, or someone you 
know,  use or have used 
nandrolone in the past, call 
Watson Pharmaceuticals at 
(951) 493-5300 or (800) 272-
5525, or fax a letter to (973) 
355-8301 and demand that 
they put this widely-used and 
desperately needed AIDS 
wasting treatment back on 
the market. 
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